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AH Committee

From: Kayla Kalepa <kaylakalepa5@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2020 7:15 AM
To: AH Committee

Aloha,  
My name is Kayla Kalepa. I am born and raised in Lahaina and I oppose Lihau’ula development. 
This development could potentially harm Olowalu’s pristine reef. There should be no development in 
Olowalu until the location of the realignment of Honoapi’ilani Highway is determined. There are two 
true affordable housing projects in the works. Lihau’ula is far from affordable and like Kahoma 
Village will not benefit generational families. Please do the right thing and vote NO today. 


